
 

Secretary’s Bureau        April 23, 2020 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
PO Box 3265 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265 
 

Re: Doc. No. L-2018-3002672  Establishment of the Pole Attachment Working Group  

Dear Secretary Chiavetta,  

MAW Communications is in receipt of the Commission’s April 16th, 2020 Order regarding the Pole 

Attachment Working Group. Admittedly, we inadvertently missed the March 9th deadline to 

request admission to the Working Group. As the broadband provider for Pennsylvania’s first 

Community Broadband deployment, we believe we would be able to add insight and expertise to 

the working group regarding pole attachments as well as the financial and deployment issues that 

attachers face in today's pole attachment climate. MAW and several of our customers also were 

contributing commenters and reply commenters during the PUC’s reverse preemption public 

comment period. Additionally, our comments are mentioned in the final order. MAW 

Communications would greatly appreciate the opportunity to be admitted as a member of the 

PUC’s Pole Attachment Working Group. Therefore if possible, we kindly request that we be added to 

the roster for the Working Group.  

Per the PUC’s Notice regarding the Working Group, I have sent Colin Scott an e-mail copy of this 

letter. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or if there is any necessary steps we 

must take to be admitted into the Working Group. Thank you for your consideration and time in our 

request.  

Respectfully, 

Melinda Wiczkowski, Vice President 

 

 

 

Cc:  colinscott@pa.gov, 

 


